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As a small animal veterinarian and breeder of dogs, I am strongly opposed to SB 

1076.  There is absolutely no need for regulation and revenue generation for the sake 

of additional government regulation.  There are already laws in place to protect the 

well-being of our pets.  The breeding of dogs puts no financial strain on the state.  

There is no reason breeders should be financially punished for their hobby and 

services which already put them in a financial deficit. 


